
 

 

  

 
  

International Cruise 

Victims (ICV) is an 

international 

organization with 

members throughout 

the world, currently 

represented by over 

35 countries.  Under 

the ICV 

International News 

Section, many 

stories will be found 

in the original 

language. Google 

can be used to 

translate many of 

these articles into 

English or whatever 
you use.  

  

  

  

ICV is pleased to announce they have applied for 
Non-Governmental Organization status (NGO) with 

the International Maritime Organization (IMO). 

  

The International Cruise Victims Association (ICV) is pleased to 
announce they have applied for Non-Governmental Organization 
status (NGO) with the International Maritime Organization (IMO). 
The IMO is a Specialized agency of the United Nations. 

ICV was founded over ten years ago by victims of crime on cruise 
ships with a goal of improving safety and security for all passengers. 
Since that time, the ICV membership base has evolved to include 
maritime and security experts as well as other extremely 
accomplished individuals who serve on the Board of Directors in one 
or more of the organizations corporations located in the U.S., the UK 
and Australia.   

With membership in 35 countries around the world; the 
organization’s all-volunteer staff has no business interests—only the 
safety and security of the 21 million people who are projected to be 
cruising per year currently.   

ICV, being fully recognized by Congress in the US House and 
Senate as valuable towards this aim, has been called to testify in 
Congressional hearings on eight separate occasions. In 2010, their 
expertise resulted in the passage of a bill known as the Cruise 
Vessel Safety and Security Act.  This legislation, the first of its kind 
anywhere throughout the globe, is dedicated solely to improving 
cruise passenger safety. ICV hopes to lend similar expert value and 
function to the IMO when called upon to do so. 



 

  

  

PLEASE CONSIDER MAKING 
A DONATION TO ICV   
  
WE ARE ALSO PROUD  
  
TO OFFER YOU THE OPTION  
  
OF MAKING YOUR DONATION  
 
IN HONOR OF OR IN MEMORY 
OF SOMEONE SPECIFIC. 
 

  

  

  

  

Contact Us.  

  
 

  

With the 21 million passengers planning to take a cruise this year 
who have no representative voice in the IMO, it is the wish of ICV to 
provide that voice. 

   

Contacts 

      Kendall Carver, Chairman             Jamie Barnett, President 

                 602-852-5896                                      818-355-6462 

Capt Michael Lloyd, Senior Vic President 

(0)1403 891348 

www.internationalcruisevictims.org 

  

  

  

  
 

  
 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=8gbem4gab&et=1107027280595&s=245&e=001sXvXiklURmCw3oOTz0oHr9CJhMJcEQ7M3dyZAIiDGRB8OQ_TpzMre_SuFl3SbJWiqpe-46vNOvCGZWTA-_TMsi6Dy-hD7SxFdJEccaWJwhlsFCMBV6V75rlVCbRqdrGaiV0C-H6xt-BYP9w5jfnfa7-LzYPTcjB5
http://www.internationalcruisevictims.org/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=8gbem4gab&et=1107027280595&s=245&e=001sXvXiklURmAWgD9OgdiQEEivKDnsbxxw-VNfpiVFvUZUkmY7uAfkYwFztdr3EhjRcxaGxe3wz6STa7pzUkPVcuh4UsS9Sze4bumLzE_ARay3odrvEb5xUTIONYjbiHv5WAcl59zfUlVLdAEcdzEjZjESaiJfFq1WX1-PS_JZK58=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=8gbem4gab&et=1107027280595&s=245&e=001sXvXiklURmDAORJyALqnuFMmj0ShI89e2PKg2Oitt3qzDgS4Sq-BUGvoLflcTTxMFQba5Os9RPCi956rX4Wv90ZfMNw2RtQ1-whMxHQ1JmlxA7OWq9QcC9jyZbET_Fq9wACzclUs4hoksRdz16PCY4hiEpzlzkvO

